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Good News!  Great Joy!  

Lǘϥǎ shoe box packing time!   

Pick up your packing brochures and box-

es in the foyer, pack your fun things, and 

pray for the child who will receive your 

box. Make sure to include your $7 check 

for each box or donate and follow your 

box online at samartanspurse.org.   

All shoe boxes are due Sunday,  

November 15th!! 

ƞÚÖ âÐÌ áâÈƁ  Èâ 6ÌÏÈ #Èë "ÈÛâÑáâ  

http://samaritanspurse.org/


 

 

The Power of a Thankful Heart 

Ephesians chapter five tells us to be filled with the Holy Spirit. Then, the apostle Paul 

shows us one way the filling of the Spirit will manifest itself in our lives ï thankfulness. 

Verse twenty states, ñgiving thanks always and for everything to God the Father in the 

name of our Lord Jesus Christ.ò  

Have you ever stopped to think how being thankful can change your outlook? Thankful-

ness is optimistic. Thankfulness can change our attitude. Thankfulness can shed some light 

into a dark valley. Thankfulness can take our minds off the trying circumstances we find ourselves in and redi-

rect our thoughts to all the blessings that the Lord has lavished on us.  

What are you most thankful for? First place in our thankful heart should have no rivals. Jesus Christ was 

bound and beaten for you. He allowed His mockers to press a crown of thorns on His head. He was pierced in 

His hands and feet. He died on the cross and rose again so you and I could receive forgiveness of our sins and 

be restored to intimacy with the Father. Give thanks for Christ.  

Often times we see in the Scriptures that we are to be thankful for the people and the relationships God has 

placed in our lives. Husbands give thanks for your wife. Parents give thanks for your children. Give thanks for 

your neighbors because they are your mission field. Give thanks for people. 

Make this Thanksgiving season a time to renew and express thanks for all Christ has done and for all the peo-

ple in your life.  

In Christ Alone,  
 

 

Brad 

PASTORôS DEVOTIONAL If you are interested in receiving  Pastor Bradôs weekly email devotional, ñPrayer Points,ò please send him an 

email to be placed on the distribution list. brad@tegacaybaptist.org 

From Pastor Brad 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR  

Sunday, December 13  

 10:45am Worship Service 

The Childrenüs Choir will be presenting some Christmas songs 

they have been working on in SNL.  Thank you to Keith and  

Betty Simpson who have been working with the children this 

fall on these songs. These children will be such a blessing to all 

of us as we approach the Christmas season. 

SUNDAY 

NIGHT LIVE  

(SNL)  GROUP  



Every Second and Fourth Saturday  - Menõs Breakfast and Bible Study 
 

Every Third Saturday  - Ladies Breakfast at Cracker Barrel 
 

November 7, 2015 - Church Workday - 9:00 a.m. 
 

November 8, 2015 - Light Lunch 
 

December 5, 2015 - Ladies Christmas Tea 
 

December 13, 2015 - Youth Christmas Party 
 

December 23 & 31, 2015 - Church Office Closed 
 

December 24, 2015 - Candlelight Service 

 

 MINISTRY GROUP FOR  NOVEMBER  
 

Welcome Ministry Group:       Deacon: Ralph Van Dyke 

                                                    Ministerial Staff: Brad Ferguson 

The Welcome Ministry  Group is devoted to all aspects of helping members and guests feel welcome.  

 

This group taps into the spiritual gifts of the Exhorter, Pastor/Shepherd, Mercy, Server, Administrator. 
 

Please pray for them as they exercise their spiritual gifts in the church. 
 

  Welcome Center Ministry: Team Leader: Michelle Ferguson 

  Greeters Ministry: Team Leader: Frank Bronander 

   Security Ministry: Security Ministry: Andy Hanschu 

  Information/Web Site Ministry: Tyler Johnson 

JUST A REMINDER  
 

  

We are still collecting printer ink cartridges for recycling.  Please give us your old cartridges. 

They help purchase supplies for the missions ministries.  We use them to buy materials to copy 

and mail the Nueva Esperanza newsletter.  We are using them to purchase materials for the 

Honduras VBS and we have used them for materials used for the missions banquets. Please place 

cartridges in the display provided, located in the back left corner of  the welcome center or leave 

them in the container located in the church office.  As always, thank you for your support. 

LIGHT LUNCH  will be held on Sunday, November 8  immediately following the Worship Service. If you 

are an Adult Sunday School, Home Group, Youth or Childrenõs Ministry leader, teacher or assistant, please plan to 

attend this luncheon. This luncheon is a way to show our appreciation to our faithful teachers and leaders. Lunch will 

be served, and will be followed by a time of fellowship, training and communication within each ministry (adult, youth 

and children). Your entire family is welcome to stay for lunch, but we are unable to provide childcare. Please RSVP to 

the Evite by Thursday, November 5. If you did not receive an Evite and you plan to attend, please contact Melissa 

Burgess at msburgess@comporium.net. 

To our wonderful Tega Cay Baptist Church Family, Thank You for 

the generous gift cards you gave us in recognition of Pastor Appre-

ciation.  Your prayers, love, and support mean so much to us, and it 

is truly an honor to serve the Lord with you!  Brad and Michelle, 

Adam and Kristin 

mailto:msburgess@comporium.net


 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY  

OCTOBER 27, 2015  

6:30 PM 

East Wing Class Room  
  

Breath, The Life of God in Us   

A six-session series reflecting on the person, the 

work, and the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 
BOOKS AVAILABLE AT LIFEWAY BOOK STORE 

Author:  BETH  MOORE  Author:  BETH  MOORE  Author:  BETH  MOORE    

{ŜǊǾƛƴƎ hǳǊ bŜƛƎƘōƻǊǎ ό{hbύ is in need of the following items:  Toilet Paper, 

Paper Towels, Razors, Soap, Shampoo, Toothpaste, Laundry Detergent, Hats, 

Scarves, and Gloves.  Please put your donations in the bucket in the café. We will 

also be collecting coats and blankets again. Look for the container in the café for 

these as well.  If you have questions, please contact Lisa Daubenspeck at 

mdaubenspeck@comporium.net. 

2015 Ladies Christmas Tea  

āJesus, My  
     BsbovqefkdĂ 
                                                      Saturday 
                  December 5, 2015 

               2pm-4pm 

 Tickets: $6.00 per person or $40.00 for a table for seven.                  
 
 

Sign up to decorate one or more of the 16 tables 
 

Reservations are required. 

.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ .ŀǊǊŜƭ (Cracker Barrel at Carowinds) - This enjoyable activity takes 
place every 3rd Saturday of each month.  November 21st.  from 9:30-10:30am will be our next 
breakfast.  Get away on Saturday morning and delight in a big breakfast that you do not have to cook!   



WHY GIVE??? 

Because God deserves  

the worship of  

all people!  
 

 

And we ð who are redeemed and made 
new in Christ ð are compelled to proclaim 
the gospel, the only hope for the billions 
who have never heard of Jesus. 
 

Simply put, your giving enables missionar-
ies to be sent to multiply churches among 
unreached peoples and places for the glory 
of God. 
 

100% of the offering supports missionaries. 

 

 Tega Cay Baptist - Goal - $6,000 

CALLING ALL  

ADULTS AND YOUTH 
 

Bring your shovels, gloves, hammers  and other tools  

for yardwork, building a roof over the walkway be-

tween Buildings 1 and 2, putting in a French drain on 

the play ground and lots more.  If you have any ques-

tions, contact Frank Bronander at 704 -904-3139 or 

send an email to p amela.bronander@yahoo.com. 

SATURDAY -  NOVEMBER 7TH  

9:00 AM 

        YOU ARE NEEDED!!!!  

OUR CHURCH FAMILY OUR CHURCH FAMILY   

ATAT  

TEGA CAY BAPTIST CHURCHTEGA CAY BAPTIST CHURCH  

WELCOMESWELCOMES  

  

Charles (JR) Ackerman  

Into the Membership  

Congratulations  
Andy, Kim & brother Nicholas Cauble 

in the birth of a baby boy 
 

Timothy Cauble  
September 29, 2015 

mailto:Pamela.bronander@yahoo.com

